Subject:

3/5 agenda item: Apple Playschools' proposed Child Care project at 503 Miller Ave

From: Leila Kawar

Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 9:34 AM **To:** Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: 3/5 agenda item: Apple Playschools' proposed Child Care project at 503 Miller Ave

Dear Planning Commissioners,

I write in support of Apple Playschools' proposed Child Care project at 503 Miller Ave, which is on the agenda for your March 5 meeting.

The proposed center will provide an additional 47 childcare spots daily, which constitutes positive progress towards meeting the severe shortage of childcare in our area. As a parent of a toddler and an Ann Arbor resident, I see this project in highly positive terms.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely, Leila Kawar

1888 Miller Ave, Ann Arbor, MI 48103